
To: Members of the City Council

From: John A. Haila, Mayor

Date: May 28, 2024

Subject: Appointments to Historic Preservation Commission and Parks and Recreation
Commission

Item No. 11
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At the March 12, 2024, City Council meeting, the City Council confirmed a variety of
appointments to the City’s boards and commissions. There remain several vacancies to
be filled, and recruitment efforts have continued. 
 
After consulting with City staff, I am pleased to recommend the appointment Kate
Gregory to the Historic Preservation Commission as the Old Town Representative to fill
a term expiring on March 31, 2027. I am also pleased to recommend the appointment of
Debra Tapp to the Parks and Recreation Commission to fill a term expiring March 31,
2025. 
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